
February 11, 2021 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation and gratitude to the BC 
Community Forest Association and the team for providing the Burns Lake Community Forest with the 
recent funding award.  We are dedicated to increasing wildfire resilience in the BLCF area base, while 
also providing community protection and remaining an operational forest – all through both ecological 
and cultural lenses allowing us to achieve multiple objectives and a unified vision across this 
landscape.  This recent funding will allow us to continue striving towards that vision and our 
collaborative goals of wildfire risk reduction and landscape resilience. 
  
On behalf of my entire team here at BLComFor, our Board of Directors, all of our partners and 
contractors – I thank you for believing in our work and for supporting us to put fire out on the land in a 
good way and to reduce wildfire risk through fuel treatment.   
  
We are all in this together and we are very grateful to receive this financial support.  
  
We look forward to our collaboration and partnership continuing long into the future. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Frank 
  
  
Frank Varga RPF 
General Manager 
Comfor Management Services Ltd. 
Burns Lake Community Forest Ltd. 
P: 250-692-7724 Ext. 109 
C: 250-692-0495 
E: frank.varga@blcomfor.com 
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